
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cedar Class Weekly News 
WB- 13.09.21 

This week we 
have been 
reading the 
ǎǘƻǊȅ Ψ¢ƘŜ 
tiger who 
ŎŀƳŜ ǘƻ ǘŜŀΦΩ 

We have 
enjoyed 

exploring the 
rice, playing 

with play dough 
and filling up 
saucers and 
teapots with 
cornflakes.  

We have also 
made tiger 

biscuits in the 
kitchen. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

This week we 
have also been 

on the trim 
trail. We had 
lots of fun on 
the slides, in 

the tunnel and 
on the wobbly 

bridge. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

We also participated in our second session of rugby tots. We had lots of 
fun working on holding the ball and completing an obstacle course. We 

all loved the parachute game at the end of the lesson.  


